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Comments: I strongly oppose the Sheep Mountain Traverse proposal based on the following:

 

1.  As a Colorado resident and frequent visitor to the Trout Lake/Lizard Head area, this Telluride Mountain Club

Trail Proposal is unnecessary due to the current existence of road 626 ALREADY providing multi-use access to

the area under consideration.

 

2.  The construction issues of this proposal have multiple negative impacts to wetlands and soil in this fragile,

high elevation area.

 

3.  Long term, negative impacts of increased parking/use issues at the top of Lizard Head pass (and at the

narrow gauge bridge area) will be significant.  Vehicle pollution, trash and human waste disposal will be

detrimental in this high elevation environment.

 

Please do NOT approve this trail construction proposal.


